





Thursday, May 05, 2011

Move Solutions Ltd.
Megan Monette
1800 Provine Ct.
McKinney, TX 75070

## Dear Megan:

On behalf of The State Fair of Texas® Sporting Clay Committee, please accept our sincere appreciation for your time and support. Your participation helped make our benefit event a spectacular success. Our event raised more than \$26,000 and we doubled our shooter numbers from our inaugural event in 2010!

The Youth Livestock Auction and Scholarship Program helps create champions out of our youth. Helping Texas youth further their education improves not only their world, but ours as well.

We value your participation and hope that you will consider being an ongoing supporter in years to come. We look forward to seeing you again next year.

Thank you for your time and support of agriculture in Texas. See you at the Fair!

Sincerely,

Daryl E. Real, Vice President

State Fair of Texas

Lydia Laske, Co-Chair Lone Star Ag Credit

Lycha Laske

Julie Porter Mayfield, Co-Chair Lone Star Ag Credit